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For potential Façade Grant applicants:


As a first step to be considered for our available Façade Grants, we require a letter of intention. This is a brief documentation of your intended scope of work and approximate grant request amount. This is not an application. This is simply documenting your intent with an anticipated timeline on the completion of your project and the financial request.

With our limited funds, we need to be aware of the anticipated renovations within our business district. Please refer to our 2024/26 Design Challenge Grant Applicant Checklist for the next steps.
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